Comments, Contacts, and WQS Webpage

• If you would like to submit official comments for any of the materials in this presentation, please send them in an email to:

epd.comments@dnr.ga.gov with the subject of **2019 Triennial Review** by September 17, 2021.

 Questions regarding Water Quality Standards and the Triennial Review Process can be sent to Gillian Gilbert-Wason at:

Gillian.Wason@dnr.ga.gov

• The EPD webpage dedicated to Water Quality Standards can be found at: https://epd.georgia.gov/watershed-protection-branch/georgia-water-quality-standards